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During this third school term, various
councils and committees were held
where your parent representatives were
present:

School Council on January 16
Secondary School Council on January
20
School Board Meeting on January 22

Don't hesitate to read the reports on our
website!

If you have any questions for us to bring
up at the next council meetings, you can
send them to us using the form.

Represent

Past events

Lycée café galette (18 january)

Lycé café orientation (28 january) 

CONTACT INFO

https://www.familles-lycee-
tokyo.com/en/

association@familles-lycee-
tokyo.com

https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/summary-of-the-primary-school-council-of-january-16-2025/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/summary-of-the-secondary-education-council-csd-on-january-20th-2025/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/summary-of-the-secondary-education-council-csd-on-january-20th-2025/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/detailed-summary-of-the-school-council-meeting-on-january-22-2025/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/
mailto:association@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/
mailto:association@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
mailto:association@familles-lycee-tokyo.com


During the various council meetings, the proposed school
calendar for the 2025-2026 academic year was voted on. It
still needs to be validated by the different AEFE authorities
before becoming official, but unless there are changes:

The 2025 back-to-school date should be Monday,
September 1st.
The autumn break is expected to be from October 18th to
November 2nd (November 3rd is a public holiday in Japan
but would be a school day at the Lycée).
The Christmas holidays are planned from December 20th to
January 4th.
The winter break is scheduled from February 21st to March
8th.
The spring break is set for April 25th to May 10th.
The summer holidays would start on July 1st (with the last
day of school on June 30th)

Staying informed! 

School calendar 2025-2026

How to stay informed?

By reading our summaries of meeting minutes on our website 
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/

Want updates about the association and school life?
By following our Instagram or Facebook page
By joining the parent chat groups on 

WhatsApp (secondary school) or Line (primary school)

https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/
https://www.facebook.com/FLTfapee
https://www.instagram.com/flt_tokyo/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/en/


The Lycée Café Galette event on January 18th was once again 
a great success!
This event brought together over 160 people (including parents 
and children).
Of the 37 frangipane galettes and 6 tropézienne-style galettes
(thanks to Les Merveilleux de Fred!), only crumbs were left to 
clean up at the end!
As for drinks, the 6 bottles of cider offered by the Breizh crêperie
were well appreciated!
The conversations, sharing, smiles of the children who became kings
and queens, and the joy of making DIY crowns thanks to the FLT eco-
team made this event a wonderful success for the FLT team.
It was also a great way for parents to remember that school is a
community, not only for their children but also for families.

 

On Tuesday, January 28th, the Lycée-Café "Orientation" brought together
about fifty people with Mr. Ritter, the school's guidance counselor, who
answered questions and reassured the parents in attendance.
Throughout this guidance process, high school students' parents are guided
by teachers and the school through informational meetings on the subject.
For high school students with specific questions related to their career
orientation, whether clearly defined or still under consideration, Mr. Ritter is
available to assist you. Don't hesitate to schedule an appointment for a
personalized interview that can shed light on your choices and guide your
path.

Here is some information related to orientation:
LFI Tokyo website
ONISEP website on training and careers

Lycée-cafés feedbacks

https://www.lfitokyo.org/index.php/offre-pedagogique/orientation
https://www.orientest.fr/ressources/c1r1/onisep-linformation-nationale-sur-les-metiers-et-les-formations


Garage sale on April 19th  

How can I register ?

IJust sign up using this form and make the
payment at the same time to confirm your
registration:

1 000JPY for a table
500JPY for a spot on the floor 

Those registration fees will go to support the
solidarity fund of the Lycée.

What can I sale?  

Clear out what clutters your closets:
Books
Clothes
Toys/Games
Dishes
Small furniture (for any bulky items or furniture, we
recommend bringing photos instead)

WARNING: The sale of drinks and food is prohibited; there
will be coffee and small snacks offered by Cezar Kitchen
(the school's catering service).

Date, Time, and Location

On Saturday, April 19th, from 10 AM to 4 PM (exhibitors can
arrive starting at 9 AM) in the courtyard of the elementary
school in the main building.

And then, what should you do with the children's
books and magazines that you no longer need? 

Offer them to your children's teachers; they are always in
need of books to maintain their classroom libraries!

https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/test-vide-grenier/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/test-vide-grenier/


The LFI Tokyo school festival will take place this year on Saturday, May
24, 2025, with a rain date of May 31. For this occasion, the FLT is
organizing, as always, a grand raffle. The team of volunteers has begun
their search for sponsors and prizes, which we hope will be numerous
again this year!
Do you work for a company that could provide prizes? Or perhaps your
spouse's company or those of your friends? Please don't hesitate to
contact us if this is the case.

As a thank you, we will provide visibility to sponsors on the day of the
event and during the promotional communications leading up to it.

tombola@familles-lycee-tokyo.com

Raffle of the School Festival! 

Search for Sponsors for the Raffle

FLT partners offering discounts to FLT members

mailto:tombola@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
mailto:tombola@familles-lycee-tokyo.com
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/partenariat-flt/

